
St. Augustine Parish 
  

The Baptism of the Lord—January 12, 2020 
 

 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
Monday to Friday 

 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William J. Donnelly, O.S.A.  
Parochial Administrator  (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A., Prison Chaplain 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 

 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM 
 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM    



 

 
The Baptism of the Lord 

Sunday, January 12, 2020 
 - - - - - - - - - -  

  
Monday, January 13, 2020 

- - - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, January 14, 2020 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
Wednesday, January 15, 2020 

6:30 PM  Parish Finance Council Meeting 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
 

 Friday, January 17, 2020 
4:00 PM  Bonner-Morris Rehearsal 

 
Saturday, January 18, 2020 

2:00 PM  Bonner-Morris Wedding 
7:00 PM   N.A. Meeting in CHB 

 

Saturday & Sunday,  
January 11 & 12, 2020 

    5:15 PM       - - - - - - - - - -  
   9:00 AM       - - - - - - - - - -  
 11:00 AM      † Jerome Feldman 
    7:00 PM      † Anthony & Albert Georeno 
                           

Monday, January 13, 2020 
12:05 PM         - - - - - - - - - -  
                                                                                         

Tuesday, January 14, 2020 
12:05 PM         The Parish Community 
                                                                                                            

    Wednesday, January 15, 2020 
12:05 PM         Deceased Members of the 
                         Augustinian Family 
                                

 Thursday, January 16, 2020 
12:05 PM         - - - - - - - - - -  
                                                   
               Friday, January 17, 2020 
12:05 PM         - - - - - - - - - -  
                                         

Saturday, January 18, 2020 
  5:15 PM         - - - - - - - - - -      
 

 

† = Deceased 
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Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

The March for Life official  
program will be held on Friday, 
January 24, 2020 on the       
National Mall in Washington, 
D.C. The program begins with 
a rally at 12 noon, and a time of 
musical reflection at 11:00 a.m. 
There will be jumbo-trons for 
easier viewing.  
 

www.marchforlife.org  
 

 

End abortion by uniting, educating, 
and mobilizing  pro-life people in 

the public square.  

 

Winter Sinulog  Feast of  Santo Niño 
Our annual Mass and festival in honor of   

Santo Niño will be held on:  

Sunday, January 19th, 2020. Mass begins at 11:00 AM followed by a procession inside 
the church. After the procession, there will be a light luncheon in Carr Hall.  

 

All parishioners and guests are welcome to attend.                       
 

VIVA SANTO NIÑO! PIT SEÑOR! 

Wednesday, January 22, 2020  

9:15-10:45 AM or 7:00-8:30 PM 

Bishop Barron's  Letter to a Suffering Church 

Discussion Group 
Feeling hurt, angry, or demoralized about the sexual abuse 

crisis plaguing the Catholic Church? Join us for a discussion 

of the book, "Letter to a Suffering Church" by Bishop Robert 

Barron. All those registering for this book club receive a free 

copy of the book (while supplies last).  

Location: Saint Maria Goretti Parish Center, 1601 Derstine 

Road, Hatfield, PA 19440  

To Register: Contact Angela.McClellan@stmariagoretti.net 

or 215-721-0199 (ext. 202) 

Dear Parishioners: 
I am forever grateful for all the       
assistance you give us during the 
Christmas Season. I know on       
Christmas morning they are  
going to be happy.  
 

Thank you. 
 

Lisa K. 
Child Development Specialist 
Family House NOW 

ARE YOU MOVING? If you are moving to a new home, please take a few minutes out of your hectic 

day to call or email the Parish Office and let us know the date of your move and your new address. 

Also, if you have just moved into Saint Augustine Parish boundaries and would like to register in the 

parish, please call the parish office at: 215-627-1838. Thank you! 



 

 

Please visit our parish  
website for all of the latest parish 

 news and events! 

www.st-augustinechurch.com 

  

 

 

Please visit our Facebook: 

St.AugustineChurchPhiladelphia  

Sacrificial Giving 
December 28 & 29, 2019  

  

Number of Envelopes Used: 46 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,415.00 

Average $/Envelope: $30.76 
Electronic Giving: 36 

Amount Electronic: 678.00 
Average $/Electronic: $18.84 

Loose Money: $617.00 
Total Collection:  $2,710.00 

 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges:194 Percentage: 92.7365% 
Amount Pledged: $695,523.50 
Pledges Received: $488,427.46 

June 1st Gala Revenue: $40,250.00 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $528,677.46 

Pope Francis’  
Prayer Intentions 
January 2020 

Young People and the  
Example of Mary 
 
That young people, especially in Latin       
America, follow the example of Mary and  
respond to the call of the Lord to communi-
cate the joy of the Gospel to the world.  

The heavens were opened and the voice 
of the Father thundered: This is my   
beloved Son, listen to him.  
                                                          Mark 9:7 

        Saturday, 
   March 7, 2020 
 
 Men’s  Spirituality 
      Conference 
 

Neumann University 
Mirenda Center 
Aston, PA  

www.manupphilly.com 

CatholicPhilly.com is updated every day 
with local Catholic news from the         
Philadelphia region. 

Saturday, February 1, 2020, 9:00-12:00 PM 

Chosen: Daughters, Sisters, Warriors Retreat 
We can get caught up in the noise of our hurried, unfulfilling and 

hyper-sexualized culture, becoming disconnected from the truth of 

who God says we are: beloved and chosen, of infinite value and 

undeniable dignity. Come spend the day with us as we: remember 

our feminine genius, understand common spiritual obstacles we 

encounter as women, talk about our Blessed Mother’s role in     

protecting and strengthening us and gain tools to stand and stay in 

the Father’s blessing. 

Conference team: Father Stephen DeLacy, De Yarrison, Jenn 

Lozano and Megan Murphy  

Pope John Paul II High School in Royersford, PA 

Learn more and register:  

        www.youaremadenew.com/chosen-conference  

or contact De Yarrison at 610.287.2989.  

Friday-Sunday, Feb 21-23, 2020 

Retrouvaille for Stressed or Troubled Marriages 
 A healing program that offers a welcoming and loving space to 
married couples who have been living with the misery of a failing 
marriage. Retrouvaille offers hope that it is not too late for a      
different and better marriage.  
 

Malvern Retreat House, McShain-Horstmann Family Life Center, 
315 S. Warren Avenue Malvern, PA 19355 
 

www.helpourmarriage.org 

Print Out of Church Contributions 

As the season of tax return preparation 

approaches, many  people who itemize on 

their tax returns like to have a printed copy 

of their yearly church contributions. This 

report is available to all parishioners who 

request a printed copy. Simply call Jacob 

Marquart, OFS, in the Friary Parish Office, Monday to Friday from 9:00 

AM to 5:00 PM and  request a copy to be mailed to you. If you received 

a copy last year, you will  automatically receive one this year, so you 

don’t need to do anything. 


